
   2018 Purim Carnival  
Classroom Basket Silent Auction 

 
 
 

Dear Gan Israel Families, 
The PTA is introducing a new fundraiser 
this year at the Purim Carnival that we 
need your help on.  We would like each 
class to participate in making up a 
“class basket” to auction off during the 
carnival on Sunday, February 18th. Room 
parents will be responsible for gathering 
items and wrapping up the basket.  

Please provide a name for the basket such as “It’s Italiano” to be 
added to the auction sheet. 
 
Each class is to get their own donations and basket. Assembled 
baskets should be brought to school by Friday, February 16th.  
 
Below please find some ideas for your basket: 
 

 Date night – wine, restaurant gift certificate, picnic basket 
 It’s Italiano –pasta, pasta sauces, pasta utensils, cheese graters 
 Game night –jenga, bingo, decks of cards, monopoly 
 Chocolate Lovers - variety of chocolates 
 It’s a Wrap – wrapping paper, bags, bows, tissue, cards 
 Spa Day – pedicure/manicure kit, nail polish, lotions 
 Coffee basket –coffee mugs, coffee, gift cards 
 Fun in the Sun –Frisbee, beach towels, sidewalk chalk 

 
 

Thank you for your support to the children of Gan Israel Preschool! 
 

 
Please contact us if you have any questions. 
Dorit Warner & Mira Felt 
Gan Israel PTA 
 
 

Like us on at Gan Israel Preschool Chabad of Tarzana 


